





Infant, Toddler, Preschool & School Age Programs

June 2023 Newsletter



Thursday, June 15, 2023

As reported in Gail's Letter of 5/16/23, the Center is in the process of going through the re-rating process for **Grow NJ Kids**: the state's quality rating improvement system. We currently have 4-Stars, and we are working hard to maintain this high rating. In addition to submitting extensive documentation, we will be visited by a team of state raters to observe our classrooms.

. Once the observations start, no additional children can be admitted. One June 15th, we need all children to arrive no later than 8:45 A.M. on this day.

End of Year Celebrations for Preschool

(Red Birds, Purple Birds, & Blue Birds)

End of Year Celebrations for our Preschoolers will be taking place on Tuesday, June 20th from 6:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M.

The event will be held outside.

The children will sing songs and be given a certificate along with their classmates: acknowledging completion of the 2022-2023 School Year.

Pizza and Ice Cream Sundaes will be served.

Please let your child's teacher know you will attend.

Max of 4 family members per child

Rain Date: Wednesday, June 21st

Summer Program Starts

Monday, June 26th is the first day of the Summer Program.

The schedule of theme days and special events will be available soon.

Please be on the lookout for your Summer Contract.



Transition Days

To help you plan ahead, there will be Transition Days when our center will be closed. These days enable our teaching staff to get ready for Summer and Fall programming, as well as participate in ongoing professional development.

Our Center will be closed on:

Friday, June 23rd (transition between School Year and Summer) Monday, August 28th (transition between Summer and new School Year)

Best wishes for a very healthy and happy Summer from all of us at Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center!